Karen DeMaria

From: Frederick Matthews <fmtbirdintl@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 9, 2021 2:48 PM

To: Karen DeMaria

Subject: 1730 United St. Native Planting Concept

Hi Karen:

In advance of the tree commission meeting, | put together a site plan for 1730 United St. that shows my initial concept
of a base layer of plantings to anchor the property in Florida Keys native plants. | want the commission to envision my
intent in light of my request to remove the three existing green buttonwood trees on site.

In addition, you may wish to look on Google maps to see my current residence in Key Largo, 124 E Shore Dr., where you
will observe a native Florida Keys hammock preserved in my front yard, and note the majority of plants in my back yard
are natives. In fact, my intention over time is to continue to remove the non-native species and replace them with
natives. To date, | would estimate that | have planted more than 50 specimens of native plants at my Key Largo home.

| will send you a number of photos of my garden in Key Largo under separate cover.

Enjoy your weekend.

Best regards,



Frederick Matthews



Karen DeMaria

From: Frederick Matthews <fmtbirdintl@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 9, 2021 2:50 PM

To: Karen DeMaria

Subject: Matthews residence Hammock

Attachments: IMG_20210409_132015650_HDRjpg; IMG_20210409_131916031.jpg; IMG_20210409_132023632

_HDRjpg; IMG_20210409_132036640_HDR jpg; IMG_20210409_130020487_HDR jpg; IMG_20210409_
131509774_HDR jpg; IMG_20210409_131247008_HDR jpg; IMG_20210409_131434983_HDR jpg

Hi Karen,
As mentioned in my previous email, here are some photos of my native garden/hammock in Key Largo.

Best, Frederick



























